
Mesa Regal Pickleball Club 

Weekly Announcements – December 18th, 2016 

Check out our fabulous website for all sorts of good info:  

www.mrpickleballclub.com 

A very MERRY CHRISTMAS to each and every one of you.   MRPBClub Executive 

sends their best wishes for a joyful, blessed holiday season.  This will be the last 

newsletter until 2017 so be safe, have fun and enjoy life!! 

 

Scheduled Play until week of Jan 1-2017 
Beginners lessons, training and ladders are cancelled the next few weeks.  Check 

the newsletter Jan 1, 2017 for the New Year schedules.    THANKS to all of you who 

coordinate and run our scheduled events…you make MRPBCLub a great place to be!! 

Thank you for wearing your Name Badge!! 
Mon - Sunday 7:30-10:30 Open play until the New Year. 

  Monday -  Beginners Lessons cancelled until New Year  

   2:00-4:00   Men’s 3.5 & 3.75 Play (Dec 19th then Jan 9th) (courts 3-7) 

4:00-6:00 Ladies Competitive 3.5+ Play (sign up genius, courts 3-7)  

   6:00-8:00 pm  Beginners Mixed Social (Guys & Gals, just drop in) 

Tuesday 10:30-12:30 Ladies Intermediate Social play - (just drop in-courts  

as needed) 

    3:30-5:30 Interpark 4.0+ mixed play (sign up genius) (courts 3-7) 

  6:00- 8:00 Interpark 3.0 mixed play (sign up genius) (all courts) 

Wednesday – Ladders will resume Jan 4  

6:00-8:00pm  Beginners Mixed Social (Guys & Gals, just drop in) 

Thursday -  10:30-12:30 Ladies Intermediate Social play - (just drop in-courts as 

 needed) 

2:30-4:30 Interpark 3.5 Mixed (sign up genius – courts 3-7)   

 Friday      Beginner 2 Lessons cancelled until New Yea  

1:00-3:00 2.5/3.0 Challenge Courts will resume in the New Year           

10:30-12:30 3.5 Training will resume Jan. 6 

Recycle Cans Friday…bring those crushed cans down in the morning for the 

 club.  ** take the cans out of the plastic bags and add them to the big bin 

Saturday –  12:30-2:30 4.5 Interpark Play Mixed (sign up genius - courts 3-7) 

Sunday –    6:00-8:00 pm 3.0/3.5 Challenge Courts will resume Jan 8th 

 

RECYCLING UPDATE 

Thanks to Kathy and Dan Hobbs who have again looked after our recycling this 

season.  We did our first can run yesterday (thanks to Bob Calver and Jim Pelletier for 

providing their trucks), MRPBClub received $344.00!!!   

Kathy and Dan are off to Mexico for the remainder of the season so we are looking 

for volunteers to take over the recycling.  It only entails bagging up the cans on the patio 

http://www.mrpickleballclub.com/


and moving them to the skybox storage a couple times a week.  If you have a bit of time 

and can do this for the club, it would be greatly appreciated.  Please let Nancy know at 

ndstern@shaw.ca.   THANKS TO YOU AND YOUR FRIENDS FOR DRINKING…ha ha!!  

MESA REGAL PICKLE BALL SOCIAL UPDATES by Katie 

DINKING AND DRINKING AND FELIZ NAVIDAD 

THANKS to all who were able to join us for our pajama party - a great time was 

had by all.  A Special Thank you to our PARADE MARSHALL “Roxanne” - and SANTA 

“Keith” and GAME MASTER “Lorne”!   

TENNIS - PICKLEBALL MIXER SOCIAL 

JANUARY 21st  - This is your chance to try tennis with tennis club members and 

tennis players to try pickle ball with our club members - details to follow but will be a 

morning of fun followed by lunch at the Fountain!  Mark your calendars! 

MARDI GRAS 

JANUARY 29th in REGAL HALL 5:30 to 9:30 p.m. - FOOD, DANCING and FUN!! 

TICKET SALES EARLY JANUARY - to Pickleball Members only 

COSTS - similar to last year - approximately $15.00 per ticket 

COSTUMES - The Cal Am Costume shop is aware of the date of this event….head over 

there anytime to scout out your costume - remember to WEAR YOUR NAME BADGE.  

You CANNOT book costumes, but can scout out ideas.  You can pick up your costume on 

MONDAY, JANUARY 23rd up to the evet - but not before the 23rd.  They are expecting 

a rush for this event, don’t be disappointed! 

FEBUARY/MARCH  HAWAIIAN “LAY” TIME  

Date to be announced - crazy mixer - pickle ball game and who knows what else.  We will 

get the date to you asap. 

A Merry Christmas to all and safe journey as you travel to various destinations for 

Christmas! 

LADIES  PICKLEBALL  LUNCHEON 

Continuing the fabulous monthly lunch tradition of last season, please join a great 

group of gals for lunch @ Souper Salad (6910 E Hampton Ave.) on December 21st at 11:00 

a.m.  Sign up sheet is on the table at the courts.  All welcome. 

TOWERPOINT  LADDERS 

 Marian who runs Saturday ladders at Towerpoint is looking for 3 new players as 

well as spares for January at each of the following levels – 2.0, 2.5, 3.0, 3.5 & 4.0.  If you 

are interested, Jake has a sign up sheet for each of the levels at the court.  Beware, 

space is limited so sign up a.s.a.p.  For more info email Jake at jake.grandy@yahoo.com 

TOURNAMENTS 

 All upcoming and past tournaments can be viewed at www.pickleballtournaments.com 

as well as you can see results of play as it is happening at current tourney.  Check it out! 

  That’s all for this week folks…..keep positive, keep 

smiling, and happy playing!!!! 
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